
Attention Parents, 

Students, 

Faculty, and Staff 
 

ST. BERNARD SCHOOL will be 

CLOSED 
 

for the Christmas & New Year Holidays 
(Monday, December 20, 2021 – Monday, January 3, 2022) 

 

Students will return to campus on Tuesday, January 4, 2022. 
 

Please note that students will NOT have school on 

Monday, January 3, 2022. This day has been allotted for 

a faculty and staff retreat. 
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